
From: Sullivan Michael - NW-CU  
Sent: 28 October 2024 15:09 
To: John J Flaherty   
Subject: Erin’s Hope, 189 Edgware Road, NW9 6LP – Review Hearing following a Summary Review 
 
Dear John 
 
Please find attached the proposed hours and conditions for Erin’s Hope as discussed in our 
telephone conversation, can you contact me when you have had time to read the attached and let 
me know your thoughts, I am happy to meet with you if you wish to discuss further prior to the 
review hearing. 
 
 
Sergeant  Michael Sullivan                                  
NW - ILA Team 
Licencing & ASB for Brent  
 
 


